
 
 
 
 
 

Office of Planning, Design and Construction 
 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 
 

Mt. Hope Bridge Replacement 
 
 

April 11, 2018 
 

Adjacent Occupants and users of the Mt. Hope Bridge on Riverview Rd. 
 

This correspondence provides a status update for the upcoming replacement of the Mt. Hope Bridge. 
 
 

Dates for Activity:  April 17 Fire Road closure 
 

Work Activities:  

 
 

• J.H. Maxymillian Inc. will be delivering the 60’ long bridge beams that will span the Green River on April 
17. 

 
• Five beams, requiring 10 truck-trips, will be delivered and set in place all in one day and will require 

unencumbered access to the fire road. 
 

• Residents and College support vehicles should plan to use the southern route along Riverview Rd. for 
the day. 
  

• Emergency vehicle access to Mt. Hope and the barns will be via Hopper Rd. or the South end of River 
View Rd.  Please text Site Superintendent (number sent in separate communication) if emergency 
access via the Fire Road is required so we can clear the way. 

 
 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Shaun Garvey 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413‐597‐3232 
smg3@williams.edu 
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